
Noise Level
We want to remind all of the Saturday morning attendees about the importance of 
keeping the noise level to a minimum.  As you know, this gathering typically begins 
around 6:45am and while we have chosen to start our day that early, some of the 
adjacent neighbors around us have not.  So far, most of us are consious of this, but 
as we know, it only takes one to forget.  Therefore, it is critical to remember the 
following.

	 •	 If you drive an open header vehicle or motorcycle, please idle into the  
	 parking lot.

	 •	 We highly suggest you use the first row to enter and avoid the second row  
	 which is the upper tier near the back wall.  That row has a slight incline and  
	 inevitably it causes us to throttle through the lot and the exhaust noise echos  
	 towards the adjacent condos above us.

		
	 •	 Please consider the same rules when leaving the parking lot too.  Just  

	 because it’s 8:30, DO NOT rev your engine.  We don’t need to remind the  
	 residents above of us of our presence.

We realize some of these requests may seem foolish, but we’re committed to 
remaining a good neighbor to not only the merchants, but to the neighbors in the 
condos directly above the parking lot.  

We do want to thank those who have been respectful and self-policing throughout 
the morning.  We’ve noticed a tremendous difference in people becoming more 
mindful about controlling the noise level.  Please use common sense and together 
we’ll be able to remain at this location for years to come.  Thank you for your 
cooperation.

Happy Motoring,

Monarch Bay Motor Club	

NO SATURDAY CRUISE ON APRIL 18TH
Please note that on April 18th, the Saturday gathering will NOT take place due to another event occupying this lot.


